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We've Been
Busy!

Here at SC-872, we have been

preparing for our unit
inspection! LRS will be shutting

What's TeCIm down soon to maintain
Sq uad Up To? organization while the other

squadrons are tidying up for
Team Squadron has done multiple color MSgt. Joyce.
guards in the past month, including for the
Wando Preview Day and a Color Guard for
Military Ball along with a saber arch for
Military Ball. We have also spent quite a bit of
time preparing our Drill and Raider Teams for
Nationals and our upcoming inspection. We
also had one of our marksmanship cadets,
C/MSgt Morales-Lear, shoot at the Civilian
Marksmanship Program regional
championships in Anniston, Alabama.

A Warrior Challenge Part 2 A
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Logistics Readiness
Squadron has been Busy!

In LRS, Admin created the slideshow and script for Warrior Challenge pt
2. Additionally they temporarily stored the items left over from Warrior
Challenge before giving them out. We also moved utensils, plates and
cups out and into the workroom storing them in a filing cabinet allowing
cadets access to utensils during lunch. We are also working on getting
another filing cabinet into the workroom that can hold school supplies
such as paper and pencils. We will be be clearing the Admin of trash
and unnecessary stuff. For Supply, we are ordering the last batch of
OCPs for juniors and will hang up the OCPs we already have. LRS will be
closing down at the end of the last week of February for inspection prep

and will only be open for uniform emergencies.

Flight Squadron

The flights and its respective cadets have
been training diligently to prepare for our
grand unit inspection. This year our new
Sophomore class will be completing the 30
Step Drill Sequence while all other classes will

be tested with their witts on AFJROTC
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Good Work
Public Affairs!

Inspection has put a strain on
Planning and Historian, both
jobs are rushing to ready
ourselves for MSgt. Joyce.
Planning has been logging
flag detail entries while
Historian has been
handicapped by a lack of ink
for our printers. We have a
mere week until the big day!

Well Done Mission Support!

In Mission Support, Morale redid the board to
welcome the new staff in a fun way. Next
week they are changing the board to
welcome MSgt Joyce for Inspection. They
also had a movie day this past week. Athletics
has been planning the March PTs and
inputting the PT test scores of the last PT
test. Kitty Hawk has been planning trips to
local elementary schools and they went with
Recruiting to Cario. JLAB part 2 was held
where one of our teams from part one
progressed to another round.
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